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Ready 

Steady 

Grow! 

Summer term in Robins  

So, our final term in Robins!   Our learning will focus on growth 

and change. We will look closely at the natural and 

environmental changes the summer season brings.  A range of 

books, including non-fiction will lead our learning, we will be 

getting outside looking at various lifecycles, plants and wildlife 

visitors to our garden. As we prepare to move into Year One 

we will be thinking about how we have changed and look 

forward to the changes ahead. 

We will prepare for Sports Day and find out about the 

Olympics Games, due to be held in Tokyo this summer.  

   

Seven Dimensions of Learning  

Throughout the term we will introducing the children to some new friends who 

will help them to develop their learning styles and characteristics.  We will 

introduce the children to vocabulary and share examples of their perseverance, 

curiosity and creativity.  

First, we will meet our friend the beaver. He shows true resilience. When he builds 

his home, he is often met with challenges. The force of the water and other 

conditions often destroy his dam but the beaver does not give up. He continues to 

build bigger and better.  We will be looking out for children who do not give up 

even when it’s tricky!  

We will then meet our curious cat. He loves to ask questions and find out 

information to help him understand. We will be asking and answering lots of how, 

why, and where questions! This will be great for our communication and language 

skills too. 

Our final friend will be the monkey. He is playful and creative. He likes to takes 

risks and enjoys a challenge. The children will be encouraged to use their 

imagination, letting their mind 'float free' to find creative solutions to problems.  

 

 

Personal, Social, Health Education (PSHE) 

During our PSHE work about Changing Me, we will be creating a 

Tree of Change as we explore how we are growing up and how we 

have changed since we were babies. Our lessons will be taught 

using correct terminology, child-friendly language and diagrams, as 

appropriate.   

We will be joining the whole school outside for lunchtime play but 

within our Covid secure spaces, just like everyone else. 

We will also start meeting Mrs Willans, once a week, for an 

assembly – just for us! 

We will also start to join the whole school 

 


